From: Patricia Hodges _

Sent: Thursday, 9 July 2015 11:35 AM

To: Local Government Mailbox

Subject: Proposal - Canada Bay Council merger with Auburn Council

We wish to lodge our objection to any merger by Canada Bay Council with Auburn Council.
We were surveyed by phone a few months ago and lodged our objection to this proposed

merger and now place it in writing. We were concerned with the economical ramifications
with the proposed merger when tele. surveyed and now have been advised that Auburn

Council is in debt to the tune of $15M. We realise that the evolving Homebush Olympic Park
zone is probably a diamond of the future but, fiscally Auburn Council have a long way to go

to break even.

Patricia & Colin Hodges






